From: Wallace, Peter

Sent: 15 September 2023 10:06

To: Peter Campbell

Subject: Replacement Windows at 26 Crichton Road, Rothesay [OFFICIAL]

Dear Peter,

| am happy to support your planning appeal for replacement windows at 26 Crichton Road, Rothesay
(Reference 22/01848/PP - 22/01847/LIB) to be replaced in a similar style to neighbouring properties.
Your attempts to reduce your carbon footprint by making your home more energy efficient are to be
welcomed.

Kind regards
Peter

Councillor Peter Wallace
Isle of Bute Ward
Argyll and Bute Council

In order to assist my constituents and to allow me to fulfil my role as an Elected Member, | need to
collect, store, use, share and dispose of personal data. When | process your personal data | must comply
with data protection legislation. Please read the following Privacy Notice Elected Members (argyll-
bute.gov.uk) which explains how | will use your personal data as an Elected Member of Argyll and Bute
Council.

Argyll and Bute Council's e-mail system (also used by LiveArgyll) classifies the sensitivity of emails
according to the Government Security Classifications.

Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee
indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not
disclose, copy or deliver this message to anyone and any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance
on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.

In such case, you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Opinions,
conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Argyll and

Bute Council or LiveArgyll shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by them.

All communications sent to or from Argyll and Bute Council or LiveArgyll may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

This email has been scanned for viruses, vandals and malicious content.






